
Dear Parents,

We would like to invite your daughter to join the 54th Houston Girls Cotillion, Class of 2023.

The Houston Girls Cotillion (HGC) was established in the late 1960’s, and enjoys a long history of 
providing a formal dinner and dance for sophomore and junior girls attending area private and public 
schools. Since 2005, the HGC moved from a selective membership to limiting membership only to 
young ladies attending Duchesne Academy, Houston Christian, Lamar High School, Second Baptist 
School and Memorial High School.  This year, we’re honored to also welcome the ladies from Saint 
Agnes Academy and Saint Francis Episcopal School.  

HGC is an independent social club.  Eligibility of membership is defined only by the schools attended 
and has no affiliation with a school or school district. The social club is governed by a Cotillion Board 
composed of Mothers and Daughters volunteering their time and talents.  Membership in HGC is 
accepted on a first come, first serve basis with limited capacity, so please register early.

REGISTRATION OPENS WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 1ST at 9AM.

• Registration information and related forms are available on-line at the Houston Girls                      
Cotillion Website: www.HoustonGirlsCotillion.com. Please be sure to access the Class of 2023.

• The Cotillion dues for the junior year are $350.00 for those who pay by December 12th.
• Late registration dues are $375.00 beginning December 13th.
• Membership will open to waitlisted girls beginning on December 20th, depending on 

availability.
• Checks made payable to Houston Girls Cotillion 2023 can be mailed or delivered to: HGC 

2023, c/o Laura Horn, 5 Oaklawn Drive, Houston, Texas 77024.
• Membership is not confirmed until both the online registration form is submitted, and dues are 

received.
• NO REFUNDS ISSUED at any time.

The Junior Cotillion dinner and dance will be held Saturday, the 2nd of April, 2022 at The Crystal 
Ballroom.  This is a formal event.

Members will receive a welcome email after the close of registration. Members will also receive a 
formal invitation to the dance including instructions for response cards as well as rules and regulation 
acknowledgement within a month of the event.

Thank you for your interest and participation in Houston Girls Cotillion Class of 2023. 

Sincerely,

The Houston Girls Cotillion 54th Board, Class of 2023

Kim Freeman, Robin Tucker, Laura Horn, Katie Kobe, Virginia Manlove, Kim Marosis, Caroline Jones, 
Kim Marshall, Nicole Ryan, Bianca Williams, Myra Williams, Melissa Reeves, Erin Otness, Liz Herndon, 
Stephanie Rasch

http://www.houstongirlscotillion.com/



